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I OPPOSE HB 3240. 

 

There is already rampant theft among Food Stamp debit cards because the Federal 

government never got around to updating their cards to be chip protected. 

Government is turning a blind eye to fraud. Even worse, Oregon doesn’t even bother 

to track such fraud or prosecute it properly when it is discovered. They don't verify if a 

card is actually stolen. 

 

HB 3240 would make it easier to commit fraud with a nameless card.  If timing of 

replacement is an issue, why can’t the State just issue temporary cards with a 

permanent pen? 


